
From: Green, Kimberly 
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 1:18 PM 
To: Wells, Russell Douglas 
Subject: Correction to Audit End Date for FSLOCA LAR Audit 
 
Dear Mr. Wells: 
 
By email dated June 2, 2020, I sent you a request to extend the audit date until June 12, 2020. 
That date is incorrect. The NRC staff would like to request an extension of that date until June 
26, 2020. 
 
Please let me know if this requested date is acceptable to TVA. 
 
Thanks, 
Kimberly J. Green, Senior Project Manager  
Plant Licensing Branch II-2 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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